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Public Meeting 

Hughesville Village Zoning Study 
 

Tuesday, July 14, 2015 

6:30 p.m. - 8:30 p.m. 

At the SMECO Auditorium, 15035 Burnt Store Road, Hughesville, MD 
 

Charles County is conducting a study to draft zoning regulations for the Village of Hughesville. 

The project is a key component in implementing the 2007 Hughesville Village Revitalization 

Plan, which calls for promoting infill development and revitalization while preserving and 

enhancing the village character. The study area contains land currently in the RV, CV and IG 

zoning districts (see picture). 

 

On Tuesday, July 14, 2015, the Department of Planning and Growth Management will hold a 

public meeting/open house to present background information on the study and to give the public 

an opportunity to provide comments and input for use in drafting the new zoning.  

 

The schedule for the evening will be as follows: 

6:30-6:45  Welcome and introductions  

6:45-7:15 Presentation by consultant team 

7:15-8:30 Public comments, input and questions 

 

To learn more about the project, contact Amy Blessinger, Planner III, at 

BlessingA@CharlesCountyMD.gov or (301) 645-0650. The 2007 Hughesville Village 

Revitalization Plan can be viewed at 

http://www.charlescountymd.gov/sites/default/files/pgm/planning/hughesville_revit_plan.pdf  

 

 
Hughesville Village - Current Zoning  

 
Meeting Location 

mailto:BlessingA@CharlesCountyMD.gov
http://www.charlescountymd.gov/sites/default/files/pgm/planning/hughesville_revit_plan.pdf

